
 

 

GFMAM COMMUNIQUE – JUNE 2022 

The face-to-face meeting scheduled for the first half of 2022 was originally intended to be hosted 
by the Asset Management Council (AMC) in Australia during June 2022. Due to the COVID-19 
restrictions on travel, the meeting was held virtually instead with four intensive sessions scheduled 
over a two-week period in May. 

In spite of the challenge with having our society representatives resident in time zones across the 
globe - from Western Canada on the one side to Eastern Australia on the other - a great rhythm 
was established in terms of efficiently communicating the GFMAM and member Societies activities. 
The personal interaction is something that we all greatly miss and we are looking forward to our 
next planned face-to-face meeting in the second half of 2022. 

 

GFMAM virtual group picture from top left to bottom right 

TOP ROW:  Shari Bricks, Dave Daines (AMC), Bob Kazar (SMRP), Rob Lash (PEMAC) 
2ND ROW: Naoki Takesue (JAAM), Nezar Shammasi (GSMR), Johannes Coetzee (SAAMA), Celso de Azevedo (IFRAMI) 
3rd ROW:  Edmea Adell (IFRAMI), Vlad Bacalu (SMRP), Jean-Pierre Pascoli (PEMAC), John Hardwick (AMC) 
4th ROW:  David McKeown (IAM), Michael Smith, João Lafraia (ABRAMAN), Wim Vancauwenberghe (BEMAS) 
5th ROW:  Christian Roberts (IAM), Richard Edwards (IAM), Zensuke Matsuda (JIPM), Susan Lubell (PEMAC) 
BOTTOM ROW:  Paul Casto (SMRP), Mahmood Mirza (GSMR), Cindy Snedden (PEMAC) 
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GFMAM New Publication: 

GFMAM has published a new document GFMAM Guidance for an Asset Management System 
Scheme for Accredited Certification to ISO 55001 which is intended as a reference to potentially be 
used by Accreditation Bodies for ISO 55001.  

In addition, there are work groups in place for various aspects of the project which are meeting 
regularly and virtually. The groups are working on six different standards, with comments now 
received from all the countries.  

Progress on active GFMAM projects: 

Position Statement on Asset Management Maturity 

GFMAM has completed this project and published it to the website. 
 

Global Maintenance Day 

The first Global Maintenance Day will be promoted on June 9, 2023! GFMAM societies will work 
together to plan the celebrations. 

 

Asset Management Landscape Revision 

This project is proceeding in phases, with phase 1 and 2 complete, phase 3 in progress and 
phases 4 to 6 scheduled for 2023.   

 

GFMAM Website Application for Evaluating Asset Management Indicators 

The GFMAM will be both soliciting feedback and further promoting the tool amongst society 
members.  The tool is approaching use by 100 users to date. 

 
Sample of the emailed results: 

 

 

Next major meeting 

The next major meeting will be during the second half of 2022 and is planned to be a face-to-face 
meeting in Bahrain, in conjunction with their MaintCon 2022 event - November 25 – 30, 2022.   

For information on GFMAM and its projects, please visit www.gfmam.org 

Try it Now   

https://gfmam.org/publications?title=Asset+Management+System+Scheme&captcha_sid=16611&captcha_token=8jp3a37HHBmEXDg_VgME6veW3nkqRLXiedZPCGCiMRk
https://gfmam.org/publications?title=Asset+Management+System+Scheme&captcha_sid=16611&captcha_token=8jp3a37HHBmEXDg_VgME6veW3nkqRLXiedZPCGCiMRk
http://www.gfmam.org/
https://gfmam.org/AM_Indicators_eval_tool
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